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Comments: I wholeheartedly OPPOSE. Recently Montana FWP asked for public comment on their proposed

grizzly bear drop locations in many areas within the KNF. Now, you're attempting to restrict not only over the

snow but also MOTOR VEHICLES after March 31st. This is not acceptable. FWP and USFS are creating a

problem, then offering a backhanded solution. These are our public lands, funded by taxpayers. We need more

access, not less. Grizzlies have not ENDANGERED and are thriving ...so why restrictions now? I oppose this

proposal. 


